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25th September 2020



[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents and Carers 

School Photographs

This year school photographs will be taken on Tuesday 6th October 2020.  The photographer will take individual photographs of all children on our roll in school including Kiddiwinkles and morning/afternoon nursery.

Due to the current pandemic and social distancing measures, the photographer will not able to take families photos of younger siblings or babies. Whilst we do understand that our families will be disappointed with this decision, we have to adhere to the rules of keeping the photographer, our staff and your children safe and class bubbles cannot mix together while in school. 

Each bubble will be allocated a time to come down individually to have their photograph taken. Please ensure that your child/ren arrives on time to their bubble on this day. 

Any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact school office.

Assuring you of our best intentions at all times

Yours sincerely

Mr J Murgatroyd
Head Teacher 
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